
Coming Up 

TUESDAY ~ Christmas Eve Service ~ 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

BLAST:   

Gr JK to 5 

Sundays 11:00 a.m. 

Location:  Sunday 

School Classroom 
 

Sunday Youth Service for Jr. and Sr. High Students is held the 

second and fourth Sunday of each month from 10:30 to 11:30 a.m. 

in the downstairs youth room. 

 

FBCI Youth meets first three 

Thursdays of every month from 

7:00 to 8:30 p.m. for fun, food, 

faith & friends.  Jr. High (Gr. 6-8) 

Sr. High (Gr. 9-12).  For more 

information, please email 

cindy.pierson@fbcingersoll.org. 

RESUMES JANUARY 9 WITH 

GAMES NIGHT.  

A NOTE to Our Guests: Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 

We’re happy you are here today. Please take a moment to fill out 

a “Connection Card” provided in the pew or the back of the 

sanctuary to provide us with any information you think will help 

us serve you.  If you would like to support the church, please 

e-transfer your support to giving.fbingersoll@gmail.com.  If you 

would like a tax receipt for your e-transfer, please include your e-

mail & physical address in the comments. 

WELCOME TO 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH – INGERSOLL 

December 22, 2024 

Pastor:  Rev. Trevor Whittingham 
Director of Children & Youth Ministry:  Cindy Pierson 
Music Ministry:  Alex Dlugokecki 
Office Administrator:  Carol  Robson 
Office hours:  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Monday – Friday 
Phone:  519-485 -3046     Email:  fbingersoll@gmail.com 

Our Purpose 

To guide individuals into a personal relationship with 

our Lord and Saviour 

Mission Statement 

To Inspire Others to Follow Jesus 

Our Motto 

Serve, Give, Grow 

 

Believe, Learn 

and Seek Truth 
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Weekly Bible Verse:   I have told you this so that my 

joy may be in you and that your joy may be complete.  

(John 15:11) 

Advent IV – This fourth Sunday of Advent we celebrate 

the Love found in Jesus.  We light the candle of love to 

remind us that Jesus brings us God’s love and shows us how 

to love others.  Love is like a light shining in a dark place.  As 

we look at this candle, we celebrate the love we find in Jesus. 

The Ladies’ Bible Study will be taking a break in December.  

In the New Year, Pastor Trevor will be doing a Bible Study 

on the Gospel of John and we will join in.  We will resume 

our Ladies' Bible Study after that. 

The church office will be closed from December 23 to 

January 1.  It will re-open on January 2. 

Richard Hamilton will be the guest speaker on December 29. 

Today’s Order of Service 

Welcome and Opening Prayer 

Praise and Worship 

Prayer 

Scripture:  Matthew 11:1-6 

Message:   Jesus, The Messiah 

 

Song of Praise 

Closing Prayer 

 

 


